
PTO Newsletter, 3-21-2017 
 
Good morning CRA Family! I love each and every one of you and I hope that everyone has a safe, happy, 
fun, and relaxing Spring Break.  

Thank you to everyone who helped with our Shakespeare production this year. Each of you amaze me 
with your dedication to your children and to our school. Our students are so lucky to have so many 
incredible examples in their lives. 
 
Please mark Saturday, April 8, on your calendar and plan to come and pitch in to beautify our school. We 
will be working from 9 a.m. to noon and everyone is welcome, from babies on up, to help out, even for 
just 30 minutes. We will be working on leveling out our upper field and if we have enough volunteers, 
we will work on our Naturescape. Please bring water bottles and gloves and be ready to whistle while 
we work. 
 
Our Art Night is coming up on Friday, April 21 from 6-8 p.m. We will be learning about some of our 
incredible Utah artists. We will have 6 or 7 different projects for you and your family to come and 
experience, along with learning about the Utah artist who inspired each project. We will also be learning 
about the Spiral Jetty, so if you have time over Spring break, take a road trip up to see it. Here is a link to 
a quick description and directions: https://utah.com/great-salt-lake-state-park/spiral-jetty  
 
If you have any questions, please email Alicia West at alijwest@gmail.com .  
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